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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 9:42 AM
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Proposed Amendment to RAP 3.4
Forwarding.

From: Lenell Nussbaum [mailto:nussbaum@seanet.com]

Sent: Saturday, March 17, 2018 11:26 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed Amendment to RAP 3.4

Dear Justice Johnson and Members of the Rules committee:

I write in support of the proposed amendment to RAP 3.4, requiring appeals
of juvenile offense cases to refer to the juvenile by initials. our
State’s policies to encourage rehabilitation of juvenile offenders is well
served by this amendment. Our policies in favor of public access to
information is also well served. Without this protection, the eternal
pervasiveness of electronic data completely thwarts the ability to seal
juvenile records and allow young people to mature and move on from their
youthful indiscretions.

Please adopt this amendment.

Lenell Nussbaum

Law Office of Lenell Nussbaum, PLLC
2125 western Ave., Suite 330
Seattle, wA 98121

Tel: (206) 728-0996

Email: lenell@nussbaumdefense.com




